
Chair Burdick and Committee Members: 
 
I would like to indicate my strong support for this bill.  It is frustrating to the public to not be able to identify 
where a bill is initiated.  It is also confusing when a bill is amended or a "gut and stuff" occurs and it is 
unclear where the new bill came from. 
 
If a bill or amendment to a bill has noone willing to take credit for it, it probably should not be heard in the 
first place. 
 
Thank you for considering this bill. 
 
Irene Gilbert 

 


